Newsletter 24

Some key dates
for your diary!
April

Summer Term
starts Tuesday 23
April

May

Wed 1 CASMA concert
—cl.3 The Citadel 7PM
w/b Mon 6 KS1 Nat
Curriculum Tests

w/b Mon 13 KS2 Nat
Curriculum Tests

June

Wed 5 Cl1. & 2 to How
Hill

W/b Mon 10 Prayer
Space Week

Sat 28 June School

Summer Festival
July

Tues 2 Norwich
Children’s Book Festival
Fri 5 Annual reports to
parents

Fri 5 Transition day to
Wymondham College
Mon 8 to Wed 10 - Y6
Transition day to WHS
Wed 10 Open Evening
w/b Mon 15 Outdoor/
School Grounds Week
Thurs 18 Cl4 School Play
Fri 19 Sports Day

Wed 24 last Day of
Term

Y6 Leavers Assembly

School re-opens Wed 4
September
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Adopting A Polar Bear ECO Counul Message The school Council had a
vote on which endangered animal to support. The winning vote was to
adopt a polar bear. We received a welcome pack with facts about polar
bears and a soft toy of the animal adopted.

DID YOU KNOW? Polar bears’ fur appears white or yellowish, but the
hairs are really translucent or see-through. The hairs reflect the light
which our eyes see as white. Their skin is black — but only the skin of their

nose is visible. By Emily Jones- Eco captain

Class 1 Stay & Play is next Thursday 2 May! We are

having a spring scavenger hunt, planting and painting! we
are finding about life cycles of plants! Please come and join us next

week,

The cost of a school dinner has increased as from the start of this
summer term. Norse has raised the price of a school dinner to £2.30.
Please put dinner monies in a sealed envelope, with the child’s name
and with the total amount enclosed.

Collection of dinner monies is each Monday.

MSCHOLASTIC

scholastic Book Club.— any orders should be returned by Fri 3 May.

The school has sent home today its plans for 2019 -2020.

This is a child friendly version of the detailed School Development
Plan that is completed each year. The plan follows the financial year,
April 2019 to March 2020 (so that the school’s allocated budget each
year is aligned to its development).

The SIDP 2019-2020 can be found on the school website,

Parent Voluntary Contribution Scheme Thank you to the many
contributions we have received. Some parents chose to pay £5 each term
and so this is a reminder at the start of the new term. The funds are used on
resources for the children including art equipment, sewing club materials,
coloured paper, paint, glue, pencils and everyday classroom resources.

Stars of the Week
Year R Francis P-E, Year 1 Henry W, Year 2 Ava F-S, Year 3 Elisa

B, Year 4 Stanley S, Year 5 Emily P, Year 6 Molly W,




